
Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip 

Board of Management Tuesday07thMay2019 

Agreed Report 

 

 The Board ratified the Child Safeguarding Risk Assessment on 
the new updated template.  

 

 The Assistive Technology Policy and The S.E.N. Policy was 
ratified.  

 

 Mrs. Christine Fitzpatrick was employed as the new school 
secretary following the retirement of Mrs. Tillie Murphy.  

 

 The school calendar for the 2019-2020 year was ratified.  
 

 The Board completed a survey on the Catholic ethos in the 
school, as was requested of all Catholic schools in the 
Archdiocese of Dublin.   

 

 Date of next meeting: June 11th 2019.  
 

 


